Attention All APWU Members

We will be starting New Steward Training sessions beginning:
Tuesday January 9, 2018.

Classes will be held on Tuesdays and Thursdays at the APWU Union offices at 1705 South Broadway. 

The first class will start at 9:00 am with an evening class starting at 6:00 pm. 
These start times will be subject to change to fit the varying schedules of the participants.

Any member interested in attending this training should contact:

Dean Hathaway
Director of Research and Education

Phone: 314 231-7665

Email: hathaway@stlouisapwu.org
